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             12 May 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Knowledge Organisers 

 

We hope that you and your loved ones are well. 

 

With the recent government announcements that it will still be some time before all students can return to 

school normally at secondary level, the whole staff team at St Marks continue to work incredibly hard to try 

and ensure that home learning for your child is as effective as possible.  

 

It can sometimes be hard for students and parents to find the help they need to support with home learning, 

so we would like to make you aware of a new resource on our website. Teachers have carefully considered 

the most important information for their subjects and have collated it in some documents that we are calling 

Knowledge Organisers – the most powerful knowledge required for success in that particular unit of work for 

each subject. These can be used by both students and parents to support home learning tasks, or as revision 

aids. These knowledge organisers can be found in the links on the right-hand side of the curriculum area of 

our website here: https://bit.ly/3dDQeOo  

 

If you or your child has any difficulty accessing home learning tasks on Showmyhomework, please email 

homelearning@stmarksacademy.org.uk. 

 

If you your child has any difficulty understanding or completing specific home learning tasks, please 

communicate this in Showmyhomework via the comment function to the relevant teacher. 
 

If you have any concerns over your ability to access these online materials, please email me, 

lhampton@stmarksacademy.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr L Hampton 

Vice Principal 

lhampton@stmarksacademy.org.uk 
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